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NEWSLETTER 6th DECEMBER 2019  
(Sent by Parentmail only) 

From the Friends 

A MASSIVE thank you to everyone who got involved with the Christmas Fair.  We hope everyone had a 

great time! 🎅  Organisers, volunteers, stall holders, Father Christmas, elves and visitors all helped to 

raise £472 for the school.  This money will be used for the Christmas parties and Project Playground.  

Thank you so much for your support.🎄 

The Friends are collecting for the Christmas Hampers, which will be raffled at the Carol Service on Friday 

20th December.  Please send in donations of food, toys, books etc as soon as you can.  Tickets will be on sale 

at the Nativity and before the Carol Service. 

NATIVITY ARRANGEMENTS! 
Our Key Stage 1 children are busy rehearsing for the event of the year!  There will be a matinee at the 

Stenning Hall at 2.00pm, which is more suitable for younger children to attend.  The evening performance 

will be at 6.00pm.  The children will need to arrive at the Stenning Hall NO EARLIER THAN 5.30PM AND NO 

LATER THAN 5.45PM.  Our thanks to The Friends for providing refreshments. 

CHRISTMAS CARDS! 
Our Christmas postbox will be up in school next week for children to send their cards.  Please make sure the 
SURNAME is also on the envelope and it can be difficult at times to get the card to the right person! 
 

 

Please see attached advert on Parentmail for a School Food Assistant 

🔔Would you like to take part in this year’s Nativity play in Hallaton Church?🔔 

It is organised by Hallaton Youth Theatre and is part of the annual carol concert programme, which 
takes place on 22 December. 
 
Everyone is welcome and you do not have to be a Hallaton Youth Theatre member to participate.  For 
those who would like to take part there are two rehearsals. One on Saturday 7th December 3.30-5pm 
in church and one on Friday 20th December 2.30-5.00 (straight after end of term). We hope to see 
some eager young faces in church on Saturday! 
 


